

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

## **POSTPONED: International Night New Date May 13th!**

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Wed, May 4, 2022 at 2:20 PM



## **Thurston Elementary PTO**

## **TWO MESSAGES:**

1) Send Your Teacher and Staff Member a Kind Note Tomorrow! Let's flood their lives with messages of appreciation! (Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week)

> 2) POSTPONED: International Night New date: May 13th, 5:30 pm - 7:30 pm

A message from our volunteer International Night Organizers:

Dear Thurston Families,

In view of the cool, wet, and windy weather forecast for this Friday, we have decided to reschedule International Night. The forecast for next week is warm and sunny.

The new time and date for International Night will be: Friday, May 13th from 5:30 - 7:30 PM.

International night performances will begin on the blacktop by the mods at 5:30 pm.

We understand that rescheduling can be disappointing for children and families, but hope that better weather will allow us to enjoy the event to its fullest.

Thank you for your understanding.



## **Contact Us**



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com



https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.